
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WINGROVE  PRIMARY  SCHOOL 
Part of the West End Schools’ Trust (WEST) 

 

Telephone:   0191 2735466 / 2735842     

Email:     admin@wingrove.newcastle.sch.uk 

X (Formerly Twitter):   @WingrovePrimary 

School Website:    www.wingrove.newcastle.sch.uk 

Trust Website:  www.westendschoolstrust.co.uk 

Payment system:  https://eduspot.co.uk      (for password reset, please contact the school office) 

 

28th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are holding the usual Easter egg competition at the end of term. All children are invited to 

decorate a hard-boiled egg at home and bring it to school on Thursday 10th April. There will be a 

first, second and third prize for each year group. The eggs will be judged that day by Mrs 

Mullarkey and announced in Gold Assembly on Friday. 

 

Miss Chaudry 

Community Links Coordinator 
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